
August 16. 2016

Dear Ms, Cantelmo and the Nationai Counc事I of CoNette Clubs,

i want to sincerely thank youね｢ the generous schola｢ship! Receiving Your phone ca= with such

great news was a pleasant surprise. I am beginning my soph°mo｢e year at Bowling Green State

University in Bowling Green, Ohio. Your financial assistance w掴make such a d附e｢ence and I

尋m very g｢atefui! NCCC is a great organization that m∨famil∨ has been pa直offo｢ many

decades.Thank You again for supporting mγ educational goals.

Since｢elv,

6後後猫を二三豪を

AIIison Saber

BGSU class of 2019


